
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 1/4/2013 9:20:34 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Confidential Version of Rice Resolution

Confidential Deliberative Process

Meredith,

Sorry for the late response. Happy New Year. Here’s a confidential version.

On a related note (i.e. terrible contracts) I have been bugging Ann to get me a list of contracts
that have potential deliverability issues which she has indicated PG&E is considering 
amending. I have been waiting patiently for about three weeks. I sent her a rather unpleasant 
reminder to get them to me or I will have Ed put his signature on a formal data request.

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2012 4:08 PM 
To: Simon. Jason 
Cc Redacted
Subject: Confidential Version of Rice Resolution

SB GT&S 0663267

mailto:MEAe@pge.com


Jason,

Would you please send us the confidential version of the resolution?

Hope you are enjoying the holidays!

Thanks,

Meredith

PG&Ej

SB GT&S 0663268


